## **Rosenberg Corey**

From: Tim McDaniel <timmmac@frontier.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, May 02, 2017 8:57 PM

**To:** SHS Exhibits **Subject:** HB 2004-A

Please do not force through HB 2004-A, it is not the way to get tenants' interests to the table. Nothing about HB 2004-A will work in favor of compatibility between tenants and owners. It will cause more hatred than anything else I could ever imagine. Whosoever thought this up should stop trying to be in control of our lives. Just try being a property manager with these constraints. Vote NO.

Thank you, Tim McDaniel

Tim McDaniel, owner HomeAgainPropertyManagement.com 326 NE 6th Street, McMinnville, Oregon, 97128

Tel: 503-472-4381 Cell: 503-434-1094 Fax: 503-472-4137